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NEw JERSEY – Family Medicine Program 

St. Joseph’s Regional Medical Center/UNECOM AOA # 128304 
703 Main Street, Paterson, NJ 07503    
T: 973-754-4120 Fax: 973-754-4190 

Mark Melincoff, dO 
Program Director
www.stjjosephshealth.org   

Benefits:

•	 Health	and	dental	insurance	
•	 Liability	insurance	
•	 On-call	meals	
•	 $500	Book	Allowance	/	year
•	 $500	Conference	Allowance	for	3rd	yr	

Residents
•	 Dedicated	Core	Teaching	Faculty
•	 Electronic	charting	and	order	entry

Stipends:	 PGY-1	$46,007
	 PGY-2	$48,868
	 PGY-3	$51,712

Approved Positions:  12

Beds	 792
ER	Visits	 126,000
Pediatric	Emergency	Visits	 35,000

The Family Medicine Residency Program of St. 
Joseph’s Regional Medical Center recognized 
as its primary mission the education of 
Residents who will practice the highest quality 
family medicine, which is related to the needs 
of their community. We are committed to 
family-oriented healthcare, preparation for the 
future, academic excellence, and leadership 
and personal growth.

The program’s 36-month curriculum is 
seamlessly integrated allowing Osteopathic 
physicians to fulfill both the ACTME and 
AOA Family Medicine Board requirements. 
Centered on core lectures, the diverse and 
innovative curriculum is offered on two 
18-month cycles to include department 
and institutional Grand Rounds, Morning 
Conference and lectures given during our 
weekly morning academic sessions

In addition to didactic and clinical 
responsibilities, Residents are also 
required to complete a presentation-grade 
research project.

Many of our graduates enter clinical practice, 
either starting practices of their own or 
joining those already established. The 
patient populations served, range from the 
most economically prosperous to the most 
economically deprived. Whatever the area of 
practice, whatever the subspecialty of training, 
whatever the patient population served, the 
most consistent finding in all of our alumni 
surveys conducted since the inception of the 
program has been our graduates affirmation 
that they have been extraordinarily well 
prepared for the work they have chosen to 
do. The feedback confirms our program’s 
education strengths, and also challenges our 
faculty to ensure that all of future graduates 
report back to us with the same enthusiasm, 
gratitude and warm regard.


